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January 28, 2025 

 

Dear Supporter of Culturally Equitable Healthcare, 

 

The mission of the Transcultural Nursing Society (TCNS) for the last fifty-one years has been to enhance the quality of 

culturally congruent, competent, and equitable care that results in improved health and well-being for people 

worldwide.  The Transcultural Nursing Society is seeking your support for our mission as a non-profit organization 

that changes the lives of so many through research, education, practice, and administration.   

 

While we have made some great strides, the Transcultural Nursing Society still has much to accomplish.   We need 

your support for our 51st Annual Conference, Transcultural Nursing: Addressing Healthcare Needs in a Global Society, 

in Portland, Maine, October 29- November 1, 2025.  

 

Now, more than ever, transcultural nurses are needed to provide direction on the diverse populations needing 

healthcare. Record numbers are displaced due to war, climate change, food insecurity, and political unrest. The 

limitations of the global healthcare system have become apparent, and the influence of the social determinants of 

health has never been viewed as such a priority as they are today. Transcultural nurses cannot address and resolve 

these challenges alone. We must partner and collaborate transnationally and transdisciplinary to ensure safe and 

effective culturally competent care in these challenging times. 

 

The public has become acutely aware of the day-to-day sacrifice nurses make to preserve the health of their 

communities.  Emerging illnesses and issues related to climate change have created an awareness of the vulnerability 

and interconnectedness of all living beings on this planet.  The 51st TCNS conference will explore and identify 

strategies to address these challenges. 

 

We ask you to consider sponsoring and donating to this important event.  Now is the time to invest in the future of 

healthcare and support culturally equitable healthcare in your community and globally.  Please support the 

Transcultural Nursing Society's mission, values, and goals through a donation to support our annual conference!  We 

need your support to advance change in healthcare to address culturally congruent care! 

 

If you have any questions, I would be happy to provide more information about how you can help support our work 

at the Transcultural Nursing Society.  Any support provided goes directly to support the Transcultural Nursing 

Conference and disseminating this important research to guide and enhance best practices.  If you wish to learn 

more, go to www.tcns.org.   Sponsorship information https://tcns.org/programsponsors/ 

 

We cordially invite you to support this important area for improved well-being for people worldwide.  With your 

donation, we’re one step closer to achieving culturally congruent and equitable healthcare! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lisa A. Dobson 

Transcultural Nursing Society, Executive Director of Operations 

734-780-4853 

Mailing Address: 

37637 Five Mile Rd., Box 319 

Livonia, MI 48154  

http://www.tcns.org  

“That the culture care needs of 

people in the world are met by 

nurses prepared in transcultural 

nursing.”    Leininger 
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